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Community Preschool Newsletter- December 2024 

communitypreschool71@gmail.com 
 

Dear Families, 

Mark your calendar! The children are preparing to entertain you with 

holiday music and finger plays. Come enjoy our excitement for the 

season! 

Be sure to check the correct night and time for your child’s class. 

All programs will be in the church sanctuary. Children should arrive 15 

minutes before the start of their classes program. 

You may park on the street around the church or use the parking lot 

off Maple St.   

 

Winter Weather Closings 

With winter weather upon us we would like to remind you of our policies 

regarding preschool closings due to inclement weather. Closings will be 

announced on local radio and television stations. The announcement will 

say BROOKVILLE SCHOOLS. When time permits we will use the Remind app 

to alert parents of closings.  If you have not accepted or signed into 

Remind App, please do so! 

When Brookville Schools announce a TWO-HOUR delay, the MORNING 

session will BEGIN at 10:00 am and DISMISS at 12 Noon. The AFTERNOON 

class will BEGIN at 1:00 p.m. and DISMISS at 3:00 p.m. 

The alley can become a challenge with the snow and ice. Use caution 

as you drive up the alley. If needed, please park and carefully walk 

children to back door. 

Helpful Hints; Winter Edition 

*Snow boots are great for snow…not so 

great in the classroom.  Pack a pair of 

gym shoes for your child to change into if 

you send them in snow boots during 

snowy weather. 

*Please encourage your child to put their coat on independently at 

home; departure will go more smoothly at preschool! 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Christmas Programs 
 
Miss Amy’s Classes – Thurs, Dec. 19 
      3’s classes - 6 pm 
      4’s class - 7 pm 
 
Miss Tonya’s Classes – Fri, Dec. 20 
      morning class – 6 pm 
      afternoon class – 7 pm 
       

Christmas Eve Services at  
Community United Methodist Church 

               Dec. 24 – 5:30 p.m. 
All are welcome! 

  Christmas Break 
 
Please note that our last day of 
preschool: 
 
3’s Classes-Thurs., Dec. 19 

  4’s Class- Friday., Dec. 20 
    

Planning Ahead - 2025 
 
Preschool resumes on: 
 
4’s Classes – Monday, Jan. 6 
3’s Classes – Tuesday, Jan. 7 

    
    NO SCHOOL – 
         Monday Jan. 20 

    

  Preschool Drop off efficiency… 

Have children ready to go; unbuckled 
from the car seat, coat and 
backpack on, hugs and kisses 
complete and ready to exit the car 
as teachers approach cars. This will 
allow drop off be completed quicker 
in the cold winter weather! 
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Reminders 

• Tuition is due the 1st of each month. Please MAIL or use online payment option. 

• When picking up children at the glass doors, please arrive by 11:35 or 3:05. If you arrive and no one is 

in the hallway, come to the RED parking lot door. We are able to unload cars rather quickly and do 

not need a long wait time between car riders and walkers. Thanks for your help! 

• If you misplace classroom calendars or snack calendars, they can be found on the church website 

www.brookvillecumc.org. 

• Please call or send an email, 937-833-6691 or community preschool71@gmail.com, if your child will be 

absent from preschool.  

• Switch out/update your child’s extra set of clothes in their backpacks!  

• Please have children unbuckled with coats on upon exiting vehicle!  

 

 

Classroom Reps for Preschool Board 

Families wanting to share info with the preschool board may contact their teacher or parent rep. 

• 3’s Class Rep – Paige Lewis (937)972-6541 

• 4’s Class Rep – Jamie Vichich (937)479-1906 
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